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From:  Dario Pirotta  
 Director, MATSEC 

To:  College Principals  
Heads of School  

Subject:  Vocational Subjects - Synoptic Assessments 2025 

Date:  9 January 2025 

 

 

MATSEC would like to clarify that, as per usual practice, synoptic assessments of SEC and SEAC vocational 

subjects for the 2025 Supplementary Session will be held towards the end of October – beginning of November 

2025. This also applies to candidates who are registering in January 2025, during the announced period, for 

their synoptic assessment in SEC Unit 1 (cohort 2026) and SEAC Unit 2 (cohort 2025).  

 

The specific dates and times of the synoptic assessments will be communicated to Schools at the beginning of 

Scholastic Year 2025-2026 and later posted to candidates as part of their individual timetable. 

 
Please bring the above to the attention of the respective teachers and candidates. 


